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CancerCare Manitoba is taking proactive measures to help reduce the impact of COVID-19.

Effective Thursday, March 19, 2020, breast cancer screening services at BreastCheck will be suspended.

Clients will be notified directly to confirm that their appointments will be affected.

Please call 1-855-95-CHECK if you have any questions or concerns.

As always, if you are experiencing any breast symptoms, please talk to your primary care provider.


